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UN Human Rights Council

43rd session of the UPR Working Group

UPR of Burundi
Statement by Azerbaijan

Geneva, 4 May 2023

Madam Vice-President,
Azerbaijan welcomes the delegation of Burundi and thanks them for presentation. 
We commend Burundi’s remarkable achievements in promotion and protection of human rights. In particular, measures taken by the Government to make public services more efficient, transparent and accountable, such as establishment of one-stop service windows across the country, as well as structural reforms to prevent and punish trafficking in persons should be highlighted.   
To continue these positive trends, we recommend Burundi:
1. To enhance the accessibility of public services to all categories of people, especially those in vulnerable situations;

2. To strengthen measures aimed at addressing violence against women;

 and 
3. To take further steps in the field of education to address the challenges relating to lack of material and insufficient budget support.

We wish Burundi a successful review.
Thank you. 
